
The Aurora News

“Aurora and the Whispering Jewels:
A South Pole Christmas Story”



Welcome to the first issue of our newsletter!
I'll start with a true story:

My 7-year-old granddaughter and I were walking 
at the zoo last January.  Christmas was over,
and the workers were taking down the decorations.  

For some reason, this question arose:

“What if there could be someone like Santa,
but at the South Pole...?”

We thought it was an intriguing idea,
so we discussed it in the days that followed.
Later I wrote it down as a story – and she liked it!

Even at her age, she knows that the best stories 
begin with “What if?”

The story went through several revisions
during the next two months, but finally it was
complete.  I applied for a U.S. Copyright
and hired a very talented illustrator.

The actual book will come out later this year,
in enough time for the holiday season.

I hope that parents and grandparents will
honor me by giving (and reading) it to their children.



This newsletter will be sent to you
on the first day of each month,

with news and previews of Aurora.

Please tell your family and friends to sign up:

https://southpolechristmas.net

The more the merrier!
--Ed Morykwas

p.s.  The pictures used here are stock
images, which will be replaced by
illustrations from the book as they become
available.

https://southpolechristmas.net/

